

Moot Court Board

September 20, 2005

Steven Sarisohn Sarisohn, Sarisohn, Carner & Labow 350 Veterans Memorial Highway Commack, NY 11725

Dear Mr. Sarisohn,

On behalf of the Moot Court Editorial Board, we would like to extend our sincerest thanks for your participation as a judge at Touro Law Center's 23rd Annual John S. Bainbridge Moot Court Competition. This year's competition was an exciting event and your service helped contribute to its success. As judges, you helped dictate the standard of excellence that is required and expected of new members to the Moot Court Board of Advocates.

We hope that you enjoyed the oral arguments and that you will consider participating again next year.

Very truly yours,

Howard Raber Editor-in-Chief

Rachel Basher Competition Editor